
From: Bill Robinson  
Sent: Sunday, 30 June 2019 2:20 PM 
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)   
Subject: cemetries 

 

Dear Mr. A. Tay, Thankyou for your letter concerning the Tasmanian Governments 
Cemeteries Review.  My interest was about St. Peter’s Anglican cemetery at St. Leonards, 
Launceston that I understood was to be up for sale. My parents and my great Aunt’s ashes 
are in the columbarium wall at St. Peters and I was very worried for their safety and there 
didn’t seem to be anyone to ask or any information available.  I believe for the time being at 
least St. Peters in under St. John’s care.  I agree completely with the Governments proposed 
changes for the sake of the many families who have love ones perhaps dating back 
generations buried in these sacred grounds, people that worked so hard to develop our 
State not to mention the returned service men who gave so much in the defence of this 
country.  
    
  
Thank you. 
  
Yours Sincerely,         Mary. M. Robinson 
 


